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Go-Pak has is pleased to announce 
that we have become a proud member 
of the Water Dispenser & Hydration 

Association. As we continue to 
innovate and promote sustainable 
solutions, this partnership aligns 
perfectly with our commitment to 

shape the future of food packaging.

A curated selection of must-have 
essentials for a successful festival 

season! From Moulded Fibre 
food packaging solutions to rPET 

recyclables for refreshing cold drinks 
- we’ve got you covered. Visit our 

website to download 
www.go-pakuk.com/media 

Go-Pak makes a 
splash with WHA 

membership

We’ve released our  
Summer Festival  

Food Packaging Guide! 

We are thrilled to 
announce that Go-Pak 
has been been selected 
as one of the Sunday 
Times Best Places to 
Work in 2024! 
This prestigious recognition is 
a testament to the hard work, 
dedication and passion that each 
and every one of our employees 
brings to Go-Pak every single day. 

Being named among the best places 
to work in The Sunday Times is 
not just an accolade, it’s a reflection 
of our shared values, our inclusive 
culture, and our pursuit of creating 
a workplace where everyone feels 
valued, respected, and empowered 
to thrive.

It’s a celebration of the amazing team 
we’ve built and the extraordinary 
culture we’ve fostered together. 
Whether employees have been with 
us for years or are just starting their 
journey with Go-Pak, everyone’s 
contributions are deeply appreciated 
and have helped shape us into the 
thriving community we are today.

The Sunday 
Times Best 
Places to Work

News on The Go

“All staff are so polite and friendly 
to deal with, I have no complaints 
what so ever and would highly 
recommend Go-Pak!” 
— Mick Byrne JFK Disposables
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We’re very proud to announce that Mike Bristow, 
our Group Sales and Marketing Director, has been 
appointed as a Board Member of the Foodservice 
Packaging Association! His expertise and dedication 
will undoubtedly contribute to shaping the industry.

FPA welcomes  
new board member



Meet Ray 
McNamara

Senior Business 
Development Manager 

– Vending
 

Working in the vending 
industry for 34 years 
has provided me with 
valuable experience 

and the opportunity to 
build relationships with 
great people - including 

the amazing team at 
Go-Pak! Outside of 

work, I enjoy following 
Chelsea FC, traveling 

with friends, and 
playing golf. Having 
lived in London for 
over 60 years, I am 

fortunate to be close to 
many West End shows 

and music venues. I 
also enjoy spending 

time with family, 
enjoying meals and 

the occasional glass of 
wine!

Kate Connaughton 
Kate was initially hired into the 
Customer Service Executive 
role back 2023. Having excelled 
building relationships internally 
and externally, she has now 
transitioned into the UK Sales 
Support role to build her 
knowledge within the business  
and progress in her career.
 
Rhiannon Hovells 
Rhiannon will now be supervisor 
of the Customer Service team.  
She will not only provide the  
team with great support and 
direction, but also ensure their 
knowledge in training and new 
systems to continue building on 
our customer relations.

Chloe Wedgbury 
Chloe will now be increasing  
responsibilities and adjusting  
roles to Senior Customer 
Service Executive following her 
development in the Customer 
Service Executive team.

Whether it’s in the office, working 
in production, at one of our 
warehouses or out in the field, 
everyone plays a vital role in our 
success. At the start of the month 
the UK office team got together 
to celebrate everyone’s hard work 
and dedication as we continue to 
work together to make Go-Pak the 
best it can be!

Celebrating 
internal  
successes

2024 Go-Pak  
Summer Bash

Go-Pak are pleased to announce the expansion of its  
UK warehousing facility after taking on an extra 40,353ft² 
(3,749m²) unit at its Sharpness distribution facility.  
This expansion will give Go-Pak 115,000ft² (10,700m²)  
of warehouse space that will allow us to increase our  
stock holding to over 24,000 pallets of product. This will 
also enable the warehouse team to receive up to 260 
containers of product per month and despatch up to 500 
pallets a day. This move reflects the exciting expansion 
plans for the wider Go-Pak Group. 

From these warehouses, we are now delivering  
Day 1 (D1) for Day 3 (D3). Your purchase orders will 
need to be sent to our Customer Service team at 
customersupport@go-pakuk.com by 11am on D1.  
Please kindly note that our team will not be able to guarantee 
a delivery on D3 if the order is placed after this time. 

Please see below for example:

Order 
received 
(after 11am)

Best 
Delivery 
Date

Monday Thursday 

Tuesday Friday

Wednesday Monday

Thursday Tuesday 

Friday Wednesday

Order 
received 
(before 11am)

Best 
Delivery 
Date

Monday Wednesday

Tuesday Thursday 

Wednesday Friday

Thursday Monday

Friday Tuesday 

 
Delivery dates are subject to change depending on the time 
your booking is confirmed. To avoid delays, we suggest 
that you ensure the following is added to your PO – goods 
in/warehouse opening time, reference information, email 
address to send you the booking confirmation and phone 
number for arranging the booking (if required).

If you require any further information, please contact our 
Go-Pak Customer Service Team at customersupport@
go-pakuk.com or +44 1454 285 400.
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Keep cool this 
summer with our  
Go-Chill range of 

paper Ice Cream Tubs 
and Cold Cups!

UK Warehouse  
expansion


